
Cambs LTA Parent information plan 

2018-19 

Cambs LTA has reflected on the service provided to parents, and incorporated 

feedback from you,  to develop the planned schedule of actions below to 

improve our information provision to you this year. 

• Provide County team age group calendars (October) 

• Provide communication of all team selections with a months notice 

• Continue to report termly around player training and competitive 

programmes, progress, group contribution and this year county 

commitment linked to subsidised county training provided. 

• Hills Rd will introduce a termly opportunity during squad times (week 7) 

for parents to speak directly with coaches regarding their child’s 

progress and any other questions they would like to ask or feedback to 

provide. 

• Deliver the LTA’s ‘Optimal parenting in competition’ workshops – we’ve 

had one at Hills Rd already and plan to deliver one at David Lloyd, 

Cambridge in the new year. 

We will also produce information presentations to the following groups of 

players; 

• U8 starter events – spring 

• U8 regularly competing juniors – December 2nd during county training 

session 

• U10 green to yellow ball transition – March and July 

• 14+ - June during county training session 

• New ATA parents – June 

You will be directly invited to these sessions – more information to follow and 

we would really value any feedback you have around what you’d like covered 

at any of the sessions above. 


